Yes sorry, no harvesting females with calves.

Natasha Hattie Ottokie

Alviit Hunters' and Trappers’ Organization
Manager

Coral Harbour, NU

X0C 0Co

(1) 867-925-8622

From: Denis Ndeloh [mailto:DNdeloh@nwmb.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 4:44 PM

To: Aivig HTA <aiviit@kivallighto.ca>

Subject: RE: Support

Hi Matasha,

Did you mean NOT harvesting females with calves? That is what the GN recommendation is.

From: Aivig HTA <aiviit@kivallighto.ca>
Sent: May 23, 2019 5:31 PM

To: Denis Ndeloh <DNdelch@nwmb.coms
Subject: Support

Hi Denis,

The Aiviit HTO supports the TAH recommendation to decrease to a 1000 for Coral Harbour for caribou
harvesting and harvesting of females with calf.

Natasha Hattie Ottokie

Alviit Hunters' and Trappers’ Organization
Manager

Coral Harbour, NU

X0C oCo

(T) 867-925-8622



